
Ottawa, 4th Oct., 1904.

Dear Sir,-

In reply to your

letter of the 3rd instant, I beg to inform

you that the sale of the Quarante Arpents

Reserve, being a small matter, is confined

to the papers already authorized.

Yours truly,

 Bladt

secretary.

Pearce, Esq.,

The news,"

Toronto, Ont.

verschieden (Todian Affairs, Letterbook).
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